
December 14, 2021 

New Webpages for HPSM Providers 

 
The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) will begin offering dental services to members effective January 
1, 2022. To welcome and accommodate new dental providers to the network, we’ve updated our 
website and divided our provider pages by medical and dental services.  
 
Please check out our new pages here: 
 

   
HPSM homepage: 

www.hpsm.org 
Medical providers: 

www.hpsm.org/provider 
 

Dental providers: 
www.hpsm.org/provider/hpsm-

dental 
 
Some pages are shared between medical and dental providers, while some resources are specific to 
provider type, so please be sure to review changes to the website carefully. 
 
For questions, please contact the HPSM Provider Services department at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 
 
Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  
The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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